

Dear President Ushiki,

Thank you for your warm greetings of April 9. It's more than a pleasure for me to congratulate our partnering university, Niigata University, on its 75th Anniversary and to greet you from Taiwan. I am happy to become a part of these special celebrations and a video will soon be prepared in the requested format.

Needless to say, the long history of NU's success has been the envy of the academic field. With unwavering dedication of your faculty and staff to the education mission and excellent performance of your students and alumni in every field, Niigata University has marked a new milestone in higher education under your leadership.

For more than 15 years, Wenzao University has developed a firm relationship with Niigata University. Both universities share the same vision to serve the world for sustainable development. And now we are looking forward to more substantial and multi-faceted global networking and collaboration in a closer tie to confront the challenges of innovation while keeping the core values. Our precious long-term friendship will be the most treasured foundation.

On behalf of Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages, we wish you all in Niigata University great health and a vibrant start of a golden era in NU's glorious century.

Yours truly,

Hwei-Lin Chuang

President